
Town of Jump River regular board meeting was called to order at 8pm on February 12th.  Board 
members present were Steve, Emery, Brenda, Karen and Denise.  Along with town members Bill and 
Jennifer Leggit, Cheryl, April and Dale Mcvicker, Chris Beadles and Gloria Brooks. 

The board was informed that this meeting was being recorded. 

Steve approved the agenda as presented with a 2nd by Brenda 

Secretaries’ report was read and approved by Emery with a 2nd by Brenda. 

Treasurers report beginning balance was $60,150.62 with deposits of $158,439.28 and bills of 
$140,932.18 leaving an ending balance of $76,657.72.  Treasurers’ report was approved by Brenda with 
a 2nd by Steve. 

Approved and paid bills 

Supervisors Report 

1. Meetings-Brenda, Steve and Emery will be attending the Towns Association meeting. 
2. Roads-Sanding and salting has been done by the county.  Some brushing has been done by Troy 

Marlon’s corner. 

Old Business 

1.  Ball Diamond-The Lions Club is going to be taking the lead on purchasing the property.  Emery 
spoke with Janine and she is waiting on offer and is also looking for a possible new map of what 
is actually wanting to be purchased. Chris Beadles gave a breakdown of what might be a good 
offer for the land.  Steve would take that information to the Lions Club. 

2. Renovation Project at the Community Center-Planning and budgeting is underway for the 
replacement of the floor in the kitchen, replacing the tiles in the ceiling and electrical for the 
stove. 

New Business 

1. Ball Diamond Electrical Bill-This will be brought back to the next meeting in hopes we can have 
Kirby Latz here to discuss. 

2. Bug Tussel route-Steve presented a map of what the broad band routes would look like from 
Bug Tussel. 

Other Business 

1.  Cheryl asked the bandstands could be stored in the office again.  There were no objections to 
that. 

Next meeting was set for March 11th. 


